
 

 

 

 

April 27, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair 

House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Los Angeles City College Basic Needs project in fiscal year 2022. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is Los Angeles City College, located at 855 North Vermont Avenue, 

Los Angeles, CA 90029. The funding would be used to support 500 unique students enrolled in at least 6 

units at LACC. In addition to providing direct resources such as food aid, housing assistance, health 

services, and essential expense assistance, the LACC Basic Needs project will use federal funds to 

provide textbooks, test fees, course supplies, transportation, success coaches, and tutoring for the program 

participants.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. Thank you for 

your attention and consideration of my request. 

Sincerely, 

 

Adam B. Schiff 
MEMBER OF CONGRESS 

  


